Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 254

From: _

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Cc: Jordan Electorate Office

Subject: Do not extend the emergency bill until October 2022
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 7:21:20 AM

Good morning,

The extension of these powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID
numbers. The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data. This has given me
no confidence in the government as I feel I have been lied to since day one.

This bill has ruined my life as I had to take the jab to keep my job. That mandate took
away my freedom as a human being. It has taken its toll on me.

The thought of having to get a booster is causing me a great deal of stress as I have had
friends and colleagues fall ill after these. The fire brigade have stopped the mandates, the
police in New Zealand have won their case against vaccine mandates. It just needs to end
its the only thing that keeps me up at night.

This bill needs to end and humans need to have their freedom back just like we did before
COVID came about. Nothing this bill has provided has made any difference to the
numbers. The only thing that seemed to work was when the premier closed the borders but
now that they are all open there is no point to this emergency bill.

Please give us our freedoms back and stop this emergency bill extension from going ahead.
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss further.

Kind regards,

Adrian Vasington

Adrian.vasington@gmail.com
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